
 

 

 

             NOTICE NO: MGC/ARC/3/24                                                                     DATED: 30/08/2024 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify all concerned that as per the directives of the UGC Anti-Ragging Guidelines all newly 

admitted students of SEM I are required to fill up the Anti-Ragging Affidavit (available in the National Anti-

Ragging Website) and submit the signed hardcopies of the affidavit at the college office.  

All SEM I students are hereby instructed to remain present at the Seminar Hall of the College on 02/09/2024 

(MONDAY) at 12.30 pm, where the Anti-Ragging Committee of Government General Degree College, 

Mangalkote will demonstrate the filling up of the affidavit from the website and will also explain to them the 

steps involved in completing the process. 

It is mandatory for all students to remain present at the meeting and fill up the affidavit as instructed.  

 

                                                                                                                                

DR PRADIPTA KUMAR BASU                                                                                       MADHUMITA CHAKRABORTY 
OFFICER-IN-CHARGE                                                                                              CONVENER, ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE 
GGDCM 

 

 


